
 

Geoff Lyons, Joe Lyons,  
Andrew Stephenson and Karen Carpenter 

  CALOUNDRA    Ph. 5491 2422 

 

Antiques and Collectables 
Tools, Shed & Garage Items 
Anything that you no longer 

use or need Ring Claude 
before your garage sale 

0429 813 903 

35 years on the Sunshine 
Coast, manufacturers of 
kitchen, vanity, bar tops 

domestic and commercial, 
shopfitting. Direct       

importers of granite,  
marble and  semi-precious stones.  

Processing reconstituted stone.  
Please call. 

 

7 Industrial Ave, Caloundra West 
Ph: 07 5491 9035  
Fax: 07 5491 8114 
Email: info@margra.com.au 

BILL LYONS 

 

PERSONAL INJURY CLAIMS 

 

 

 Little Mountain  
Grocery 

(Asian/Indian Grocery Store) 
Filipino, Asian, Nepali &  

Indian Groceries 
 

Address: First Ave  
Caloundra (opp Caloundra 

Car wash) 
Phone: 0754 381 381 

David Millar Real Estate 
 

8 Second Avenue 
CALOUNDRA QLD 4551 

 

SALES RENTALS 
FREE PROPERTY     APPRAISAL 

PHONE: (07) 5491 3344 

info@davidmillarrealestate.com.au 

3, Burns Street, Buddina 
(Near Kawana Shopping World) 

Ph: 53263716    
Mob: 0411 422 694 

 

Indian, Asian,  
Filipino,  

African Groceries  

SPICE LAND 

Home Service 

 

Home help for seniors 
Cleaning, transport, shopping,  

Government funded for those eligible. 

Ph: 5492 4019 

FREE VIRUS SCAN 
In your home 
 

House call Computers 
0424 181 782 

COMPUTER OFFER 

No Call Out Fee 

BILL LYONS 

SOLICITORS 

*conveyancing  * wills & estates   * 
enduring powers of attorney 

*personal injury claims 

Ph: 5499 7777 

 

Lpm.promoproviders.com.au 
Scan here for website 

 

Lewis Print Media 
 

Keeping your brand in sight  
& on hand 24/7 

Ph: 0410 318 429   
E: Lpmpromo7@gmail.com 
supporting—LAUDATO SI’ 

at your parish 

         Statpack.com.au 
Shop 2-13 Commercial Ctre 
385 Sherwood Rd. Rocklea 

Ph 1800623069 
Meeting the needs of schools, 
p&f associations, Tuckshops, 

charities, social  
organisations, business, & the 

general public. With recyclable, 
reusable, compostable  

Packaging.  

  Dom’s at Kings 

Authentic Italian Restaurant 

Totally Cannoli, for any occasion.  
Box of 8 only $40 

2 custard, 2 chocolate,  
2 Nutella, 2 sweet ricotta  

Orders 24 hour notice  
Call Dom 5492 8889 

“Shearwater Resort, Kings Beach”  

www.4pawsanimalrescue.org.au 

Could you give a furry 
friend a new loving 

home?  
 

With so many dogs and cats being 
surrendered, we urgently need foster 

carers! Please contact us via our 
website or call Bev 0438346608 

CARPET COURT 
CALOUNDRA CARPET COURT 

112 Nicklin Way, Warana, QLD 4575  
P 54379761 

 
CARPETCOURT.COM.AU 

 

Ziggy Moleda - Painter Decorator  
0404541475 

ziggypainting1970@gmail.com  

Caloundra office - 5208 9337 

PROUDLY AUSTRALIAN 

Caloundra  5491 1559 
Maroochydore 5443 9953 
Nambour  5476 2866 
Noosa   5470 2664  

Ash Wright Loan Market 
Home Loan Broker 

0450 658 270 
ash.wright@loanmarket.com.au 

 

Call for a free home loan review or           
for your next home purchase. 

 
 

We are here to help 

Friendly family run business 
Call in for all your car  

maintenance needs 
17 Bronwyn St, Caloundra 

OUR LADY OF THE ROSARY PARISH 
Beerwah | Caloundra | Currimundi | Kawana | Landsborough   

Little Mountain | Maleny | Unity 
 

Why do we need to talk about Sacrificial Giving?  
During the season of Lent last year (February/March 2023), Fr Francis and I preached a             
two-week homily series in each worshipping community on sacrificial giving. The result of that 
preaching series was that people responded, and responded in such a way that allowed us to do 
exactly what the Lord is inviting us to do: hire a Mission Coordinator, Beth Davies. It was always 
my intention to preach about sacrificial giving annually – not just because increasing our income 
allows us to engage more fully in the mission we’ve been given, but because talking about        
sacrificial giving normalises what can be viewed as a taboo subject in Catholicism.   
 

Our mission - to be a vibrant community that actively accompanies people to encounter Jesus - is 
one that costs money. Indeed, the Bible makes it perfectly clear that both Jesus’ and St Paul’s   
missionary journeys costed money, and that people actively supported them by giving to the 
cause. These people saw the utter need in what Jesus, and subsequently, St Paul, were doing and 
thus experienced buy-in to the mission of spreading the Good News.  
 

The hiring of Beth Davies as a full time Mission Coordinator allows us to begin investing in the 
most important aspect and reason for our existence as a parish: to evangelise/make disciples/
spread the Good News. Please hear it from me as gently as possible: our mission is not, and     
never has been, to simply celebrate Mass. While Mass/Eucharist is the highest form of worship, 
its purpose is to channel God’s grace in such a way that fuels the baptised, who receive Eucharist, 
to “Go, and Make Disciples” (Mt 28:19). In receiving Eucharist, we become what we receive 
(Jesus) so that we can go and make others into the likeness of Jesus.  
 

Beth’s role, therefore, is not so much a doing role in the context of evangelisation – this role       
belongs to us, all the baptised - but one of leadership and coordination. In a parish such as ours, 
with 11 different Mass communities, having someone like Beth to lead us in doing what we are 
baptised to do is utterly essential. Her primary responsibilities at this early stage (she has only 
been here for 12 weeks), are the coordination of Alpha (our parish’s primary tool for               
evangelisation), the mentoring of each of our six Ministry Leadership Team leaders, and the   
identification and onboarding of one or two primary pastoral leaders of every worshipping    
community. These      pastoral leaders will eventually make up the Faith Communities Council, 
who will empower each community to function according to our one mission and thus work     
toward unity in our parish because, though we are many parts, we are all one body (1 Cor 12:12).  
 

Starting next weekend, and for two weeks in a row, we will be talking about sacrificial giving 
during the homily. For some priests, this is a scary subject to preach about – indeed, it will be      
Fr Gerard’s first time. Please be gentle if you feel compelled to offer feedback. We are all in this 
mission together and while different people have different roles, our primary role is to love one 
another – in our words, thoughts and deeds. May God bless us in our capacity to hear the Lord’s 
invitation to a greater sense of trust: that what we have been given, we are merely stewards of, 
and that it is more than enough (cf. Lk 12:48).  
 

Fr Josh  

12th Sunday in Ordinary Time 22/23 June 2024 - Year B 

PARISH OFFICE—Ph: 07 5430 9390  (After hours pastoral emergency 0431 099 854) 
OFFICE HOURS Monday to Friday 9am to 1pm caloundra@bne.catholic.net.au 

mailto:info@margra.com.au
http://www.4pawsanimalrescue.org.au
mailto:ziggypainting1970@gmail.com


Our Parish’s Mission is to be a vibrant community that actively accompanies people to encounter Jesus. 

    Vinnies CEO Sleepout Results  
 On Thursday night this last week, Fr Francis (first time), and I (Fr Josh, fourth time), slept 
on the beach in front of Maroochydore Surf Club in the annual Vinnies CEO Sleepout. Each 
year, community leaders gather on one of the longest and coldest nights of winter to         
experience a taste of what thousands of homeless people endure every night. While I cannot 
overstate the power of this experience, I also cannot overstate my gratitude – on behalf of 
those who will benefit – to you who have once again donated so generously to this worthy 
cause. At the time of printing, we have raised a combined total of $10,159, which is a            

phenomenal amount, thank you! Please know that all monies raised - over $100,000 -  for the Sunshine Coast Vinnies 
CEO Sleepout stay on the Sunshine Coast and are available to the different St Vincent de Paul Conferences when 
they offer  assistance to people experiencing homelessness.  There are photos in the eNewsletter. 

SYNOD24   
In three months, the Archdiocese of Brisbane will hold SYNOD24:   
I Am Making All Things New.  This significant gathering of 150 people from across the Archdiocese will take place 
at the Holy Spirit Seminary's Xavier Centre on September 6 and 7 and October  11 and 12.  
 

The SYNOD24: I Am Making All Things New Opening Mass and Closing Mass will be open to public with more   
information to be made available in the coming weeks.  Listed below are some answers to frequently asked         
questions: 
 

Q: Who will be attending SYNOD24: I Am Making All Things New? 
A: This gathering of the faithful will represent the full diversity of our Archdiocese and will include young people, 
members of multicultural communities, representatives from Archdiocesan agencies and organisations,                  
representatives from social justice organisations and health care, lay representatives from each deanery, religious 
men and women from a range of orders, Clergy representatives and our Vicars and Bishops. The synod will be   
overseen by Archbishop Mark Coleridge with Bishop Tim Norton SVD as Chair. A full list of all those attending will 
be published in the lead up to the first session in September. 
 

Q: Why did the Archbishop choose "I Am Making All Things New" as the  scripture? 
A: "I am making all things new" comes from Revelations 21:5 and is a reminder to us all to allow the Holy Spirit to 
make all things new within us. Synodality is about listening to the voice of the Holy Spirit in the stories, experiences 
and challenges of all those in our community so we can discern the right path to travel together. It is about listening 
with open minds, hearts, and ears so that we truly respond to what the bold creativity of the Holy Spirit is asking of 
us. To truly listen to others then means that we need to let go of our own agendas and even our hurts, so we are 
made new, walking together in the hope, joy and mission of the Risen Christ.  Visit http://aobsynod24.com for more 
information. 

Service & Outreach 
The cooking at Unity College has enabled us to once again have meals available for those in need. If you know of 
anyone who could benefit from some of these meals please contact the parish office. We are grateful for the generous 
support we receive from Unity College in facilitating the continuity of  this ministry. It is a wonderful opportunity to 
work with the students and use the food from our pantry that you as a parish have donated to this cause. Our next 
date for cooking is 6th August and then hopefully again on 20th August so the freezers will be      well-stocked for 
distribution over the next few months. 
 

We have also been given the opportunity to cook soups for Rosies Christmas in July. The event is on 5th July and we 
will be providing soup as an entrée for about 80 people- yet another wonderful opportunity to reach out and serve 
others.  
 

Our Containers for Change project  https://caloundracatholicparish.net/containers4change/ continues to be          
supported and we appreciate the fact that parishioners are both donating to our scheme and recycling their            
containers. We have decided to change to a dedicated collection service which will result in us receiving 5c rather 
than the 10c per container when they are left at the church near the server. This needed to be done as finding          
volunteers to empty the bin had become an issue.  
 

Our Laudato Si’ Care for Creation group has formed and is working on a Mission statement as well as looking at the 
Catholic Earthcare self-assessment tool for our parish. If you would like to join the parish action group to help make 
a difference to the beautiful world God has given us, please email Trish via the Linktree.  

 

Mens Rosary  
The Men's Rosary is on Wednesday 3rd July at 6.30pm OLR Church.   All welcome to stay and share tea and coffee 

after worship, please bring snacks to share. Please join our WhatsApp group using the Linktree QR code.  

Parish Diary 
 

Monday 24 June 
Mass (OLR) 9am 

Adoration (OLR) 9.30am  
 

Tuesday  25 June 
Mass (OLR) 9am 

Rosary (OLR) 9.30am 
Adoration/Rosary (Maleny) 8am 

 Mass (Maleny) 9am 
 

Wednesday 26 June 
NO Mass (UNITY) 7.50am 

NO School Liturgy 9am 

Mass (Lt Mt) 9.30am  
 

Thursday 27 June 
Mass (OLR) 9am  

Mass (Currimundi) 9:15am 
 

Friday 28 June 
Mass (OLR) 9am 

Adoration/Rosary (Lands) 8am 
Mass (Landsborough) 9am 

 

Saturday 29 June 
Reconciliation (OLR) 8.30am 

Mass (OLR) 9am  
 

Vigil Mass 
13th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Mass (OLR) 5pm 
Mass (Beerwah) 5pm 

 
 

Sunday 30 June 
13th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Mass (OLR) 6.30am 
Mass (Landsborough) 7am 

Mass (Unity) 8am 
Mass (Kawana) 8am 
Mass (Maleny) 9am 

Mass (Currimundi) 9.15am 
Mass (OLR) 9:30am 

Mass (Lt Mt) 10.30am 
Mass (Unity) 5pm  

 
 

 

Linktree QR Code On the Journey 
We welcome Judd & Jayren Bobotioc, Hazel Langley, Austin Vajda, Sofie Gort, 

Jack & Emily Reynolds who will be baptised at OLR this weekend.  
 

We pray for our Parishioners who have died, their funerals will be:  
Nelson O’Brien - was Friday 21st June at Gregson & Weight.  

Marie McGregor - Tuesday 25th June 11am at OLR  
Wim Boog - Wednesday 26th June 1pm at Gregson & Weight 

Patricia Cecil - Thursday 27th June 12.30pm at St Peters Caboolture  
Jennifer West Thursday 27th June 1pm at OLW Landsborough  

Barry Hall - Thursday 27th June 1pm at Gregson & Weight  
May their souls and the souls of our deceased priests, religious and parishioners  

Rest in Peace. 

We acknowledge the First Peoples of the land on which we celebrate our Eucharist and live out our faith. 

Term 3 First Holy Communion - starts 16th July 
 All children from grade 4 or older and who have been confirmed are welcome to 

make their First Holy Communion in Term 3.  
The program starts on Tuesday 16th July, 5-6pm in the OLR Church.   

The program concludes with the First Holy Communion ceremony on the  
weekend of 24th /25th August 2024 To register please go to our website—

Sacraments—First Holy Communion. Complete the registration form,  
sign by both parents and submit. Please note the form cannot be completed on 
your mobile devices. Any questions don’t hesitate to contact the Parish office  

caloundra@bne.catholic.net.au 

Peter’s Pence Collection 
Each year parishes in the Archdiocese of Brisbane take up the Peter’s Pence      

collection as a retiring collection.  The collection will take place at the end of all 
Masses next weekend 29/30 June.  The Peter's Pence Collection is an annual      
collection of the Catholic Church around the world. The collection allows the    
Holy Father to respond to the most needy throughout the world, to offer timely,  
effective emergency assistance to our suffering brothers and sisters. 

Maleny Book Club 
The first Meeting of the Maleny Book Club will be this Tuesday 25th June at 1:30 

in the Pat Daley Centre. The book for discussion is “He Leadeth Me” by Fr Walter 
Ciszek SJ.Contact Julie in Maleny on 0412692343 for further information. 

                       70yrs Married  
Last week Jack & Viera celebrated many 
years together and received the Pope’s 

blessings at Kawana. Viera says:  
“70 years and we are still talking  

to each other!”           
 

Congratulations Jack & Vera! 

Ladies' Morning Tea  
 Saturday: 29th June at 9:30am   

 Maleny Catholic Church    
       RSVP:  26th June 2024    

Ruth Blackburn:  0447004950  
rblackburn99@yahoo.com    
Please bring own name tag 

Position Vacant 
A new paid secretarial position has opened in the parish office.  

If you would love to work as part of a dynamic team, have a welcoming  
personality, experience with computer skills and can work 16hr p/w, 

we invite you to submit your resume to caloundra@bne.catholic.net.au 

http://aobsynod24.com/
mailto:rblackburn99@yahoo.com

